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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Transition to Copley Academy  
 
We are writing to express our delight at having your child visit us on Thursday 6th July, and we hope that they 
enjoyed their transition day as much as we did.  As parent/carers, if you were able to attend the new families 
evening, thank you for engaging with our presentations to ensure that your child makes the greatest possible start in 
September. If you were unable to attend, we have included the parent/carer handbook in this letter. Please read this 
information carefully, and as a reminder to all families, the Academy will be providing your child’s tie.  A copy of the 
presentation, along with a copy of the handbook, the summer transition challenges, and the reading challenge can 
be found at:  
 
Preparing For Year 7 | Copley Academy (greatacademies.co.uk) 
 
If your child did not get a copy of The Good Thieves, our reading book gift to all new starters, please call into the 
Academy to collect a copy. Alternatively, your child can always listen to the story via the QR code; here you will find 
Copley Academy staff reading the story.  
 

 
 

If you have any queries in the meantime, please liaise with the following staff member if you have any specific 
queries: 
 
Pastoral and Welfare  Mrs Wilde  cwilde@copleyacademy.org.uk 
Academic Progress  Ms Farrelly  cfarrelly@copleyacademy.org.uk 
SEND    Mr Taylor  jtaylor@copleyacademy.org.uk  
 
If you have not yet completed the personal information and permissions form, it is important you do this before your 
child attends. Link to Form: https://forms.office.com/e/9Qnwc7VFxS  
 
We are looking forward to seeing how your child engages with the challenges and look forward to rewarding them 
when they arrive on Monday 4th September for their Year 7 only day. Please ensure that they are in the building by 
8.20am ready for the start of the Academy Day at 8.30am. All students should report to the Main Hall for assembly.  
 
Wishing you all a lovely summer.  
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
Miss J Tidbury 
Assistant Principal 
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